
 
 

November 24, 2023 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Errata to final OCS Permit No.OCS-R1-05 issued to Revolution Wind, LLC on September 

28, 2023 
 
 
The permit that was issued to Revolution Wind, LLC on September 28, 2023 was inadvertently labeled 
DRAFT even though it was a final permit.  No change to the final permit is necessary to correct the 
typographical error. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Lynne Hamjian 
       Director, Air and Radiation Division  
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